01/03/08

Dear Officials:
Please reject the Bureau of Land Management’s Western Oregon Plan Revisions because they will allow for the removal of old-growth forests for the sake of very short-term gains.

The trade-off is not worth it.

Come up with a better plan to fund rural schools in western Oregon.

Writing on behalf of our daughter, son-in-law, and grand-daughter, who live in western Oregon, where the schools are so bad that home-schooling has been their only alternative, we believe that, if America is as great a country as the history books claim, it can protect its natural wonders (such as old growth forests) and support good schools at the same time.
Sincerely,

Dennis and Kathryn Welch

2305 Terra Bella Street

Blacksburg, VA 24060

